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Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

New Save the date - Sensory Friendly Mass 
English 

Sunday, November 17 at 3:00 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish, North Highlands 
The Diocese of Sacramento Office of Family and Faith Formation and the Ministry for Catholics 
with DisAbilities (MCdA) will be hosting a Sensory Friendly Mass at St. Lawrence Parish in North 
Highlands on Sunday, November 17 at 3:00 pm.  All are welcome to attend, especially those with 
sensory issues.  The Mass will be in a stigma-free environment with special accommodations to 
help reduce instances of overstimulation.   
For more information contact Martha Haig at 916-733-0132 or mhaig@scd.org.  
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